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I deeply oppose SB 210 as it makes voting more difficult for the average Oregonian 

and thus is less democratic. Vote by mail gives people time to not only make an 

informed decision but also ensures we do not have to waste time in lines at the polls. 

With increased political violence it is also safer to be able to vote in our own homes. 

This measure is trying to take our power to vote away from the people and should not 

be pursued. 


